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March 30 City Budget Meeting Postponed 
 
The City of Parksville budget deliberation meeting scheduled for Monday, March 30 has been postponed. At this 
time, the April 8 meeting is expected to be held as planned.  
 
The provincial government announced yesterday the BC COVID-19 Action Plan, which we expect will affect the 
City’s budget planning as well as tax deadlines for our residents and until we have further information, it is best 
to postpone the March 30 meeting. We will communicate further with our residents once we have details from 
the province. 
 
We wish to remind residents all Council meetings are closed to attendance by the public. Meetings will be 
webstreamed, either live or archived from the City’s website. 
 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca  250 954-3073 
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